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We would like to welcome all new residents 
to the Saratoga Bay Community.  Please 
check out our website at saratogabay.
com.  There you will find important and 
helpful information about our community.  

New Email communication 
and website for community 
members.

New Shrubs planted in 
Saratoga Community. 
More planting to come

Request for Volunteers. 
Make an impact on our 
community!
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You’ve Got Mail!

We are transitioning over to a new way to send 
Bulk Email using Mailchimp.  If you were previously 
receiving Email Messages; such as Meeting 
Notices, Community Updates and Newsletters and 
you are no longer, check your SPAM FOLDER or if 
you need to update your Email Information, Please 
send an email to saratogabayhoa@gmail.com.

Roof Cleaning

Roof Cleaning has begun 
this month, if you have any 
questions or concerns, 
please email Board 
Member, Ali Yassine at: 
aliyassine65@gmail.com

Daylight savings begins on November 1, 2020 at 
2:00 am Don’t forget to set your clocks back. 

REMINDERS

For the safety of our residents, please adhere to the Speed 
Limit throughout the community

Maintenance and Repairs

In order to maintain the beauty 
and safety of our community, we 
ask that if you notice anything 
that needs to be addressed or 
repaired such as water leaks, 
fallen trees, etc. please report it 
to our Board Members using our 
website.



Landscaping/Irrigation/Fertilization
As you have been made aware, many of the 
shrubs within the community have been 
pruned back in an attempt to stimulate growth.  
Old or dead shrubs have been replaced with 
new in some locations; however, there is still 
additional work that needs to be completed.  
Many trees, both large and small need to 
be trimmed and or pruned.  The Landscape 
Committee has made a request to the Board 
that more money be allocated to fulfill the 
landscaping needs of the community. 

If you have a Landscaping concern, please 
go to our website at www.saratogabay.
com, click on FORMS, select LANDSCAPE 
REQUEST/CONCERN, fill it out and press 
SUBMIT.  This will allow the committee to 
have a record of your concern and address it 
in a timely manner.  

Homeowners must also get approvals 
BEFORE planting any shrubs or trees on 
your personal property that is maintained by 
the Association.

As a reminder, Article VIII Section 6B of the DECLARATION OF COVENANTS AND RESTRICTIONS FOR SARATOGA 
BAY STATES: “No fence, wall,  tree, hedge or shrub planting shall be permitted on that portion of any lot which is 
maintained by the Association except as may be approved by the Association”. 

Yard Waste
Please do not put yard waste in the street before 
Wednesday.  The city of West Palm Beach allows:

ONE PILE,  up to 10 cubic yards (18’ Long x 4’ Wide 
x 4’ High), to be placed in front of the resident’s 
home one day before scheduled pickup.

Bulk Items
The City of West Palm Beach provides bulk 
collection service to residents who live in single 
family homes.   Up to four items will be picked up 
on your bulk items pickup day. If you have more 
than four items, please call Customer Service 
(561) 822-2075, for additional information.

Please refer to the City of West Palm Beach for 
additional guidelines
https ://www.wpb.org/government/publ ic-
works/sanitation/yard-waste-bulk



Final Thoughts

Key was found and if it belongs to you, 
please email saratogabayhoa@gmail.com

Lost & Found

For the continued safety of our residents, please 
obey the community speed limit when driving 
through the community.

Volunteers Needed
 Would you like to take part in one of the Volunteer Committees?  We are always looking 

for volunteers. If interested, please contact Sarah at 561-803-5483

As we still deal with  
social distancing  
and limited personal 
interactions, longer 
days are on the way out, 
and autumn makes its 
way in, some people 
find themselves feeling 
anxious. Take a moment 
to check on friends and 
love ones. 


